
 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
On Friday 17 March, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a fundraising day to recognise Comic Relief, a charity 
which support projects and organisations that help people to break free from the effects of poverty, violence and 
discrimination across the world. 
 
We would like to encourage all students to enter our ‘Design your own red nose’ competition.  Students will be 
given a template to design their red nose on and competition entries should be handed to class teachers on Friday 
17 March.  Students can be as adventurous as they wish with the resources and materials and are encouraged to 
be as creative as possible.  The winner will be announced in celebration assembly the following week, with Amazon 
vouchers given to the KS1 and KS2 winners. 
 
On this day, the School Council will also be hosting a ‘Guess the amount of red buttons in the jar’ competition.  
Students will have the opportunity to guess the amount of buttons in the jar during the academy day.  There will 
be a prize for the winning student.  
 
To support this worthy cause, we are asking for a donation of £2.  
 
If you would like to find out more information about Comic Relief, please visit https://www.comicrelief.com/ 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss Mackenzie and Miss Parveen 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
 


